
 

 

 

 

No.F-2/2024                                          14th September, 2024 

 

 
 

F.Y. B.Tech. Admissions 2024-25 
 

(Induction Program) 
 

(Revised notice) 

 

In view of the holiday declared by the Government of Maharashtra on account of Id-E-

Milad on 18th September 2024, the Induction Program which was earlier scheduled on 18th 

of September 2024, is now preponed to 16th of September 2024. 

 
Please note that the timing and other details as declared will be in force on 16th September, 

as was to be applicable on 18th September 2024. 

 
Best wishes & regards! 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                                                                                           (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


